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VISION STATEMENT 
OF THE NY ANNUAL 

CONFERENCE 

 
The New York Annual 
Conference through 
the grace of God 
embodies the beloved 
community of hope, 
building  
up a healthy body  
of Christ, with  
heart-warmed  
United Methodists  
in mission for the 
transformation of the 
world. 

 
MISSION STATEMENT 
OF THE NY ANNUAL 

CONFERENCE 
 

We strive to share 
God’s love by creating 
safe places where all 
are accepted and 
welcomed, connecting 
the needs of people 
to the presence of 
God, and transforming 
the world through 
Christ. 

 

VISION STATEMENT 
OF THE UNITED 

METHODIST CHURCH 
OF LAKE 

RONKONKOMA 

We are the church  
at Five Corners 
spreading the  
“Light of Christ” from 
ourselves to  
the community and 
the world. 

 

 
 

Dear Members and Friends of UMCLR: 
 
          What is the yearning of God’s heart for you this summer? Is 
God calling you to take some time outdoors to enjoy God’s 
Creation? Is God calling you to read books that interest you? Or 
watch those movies on your wish list, either in a theater or 
streaming at home? Is God nudging you to volunteer your time in 
a new way at church or in the community? 
 
           For many, summer is a time of reset. A time to reconfigure 
priorities and reboot. A time to be renewed. It can also be a time 
to reflect: a time to look back on the seasons just passed and what 
has been significant, what has been learned, what you will carry 
forward.  
 
            One thing is for certain, and that is that each hour and each 
day is a gift from God. Our gift to God is to live with 
intentionality. We are called to live according to the values that 
Christ has modelled for us: with compassion, sharing, a humble 
spirit, and faith in God.  
 
              Summer can also be a time to ask God what God’s 
yearning is for our church, to pray for God to lead us in making 
disciples of Jesus Christ and reaching new people who are not 
part of a spiritual community or who feel alone or broken. We are 
Christ’s ambassadors. We are Christ’s Body. What a sacred calling 
God has given all of us together.  
 
              I hope to see you at worship whenever you are in town 
this summer; we have a special Christmas in July Service planned 
and other meaningful and inspiring services at our 9:30 a.m. time.  
 
With faith and love, 
Pastor Karen Burger 



 

Lections 

 
July 2 

5th Sunday  
after Pentecost 

 

Gen 22:1-14 

Ps 13 (UMH 746)  

Rom 6:12-23 

Matt 10:40-42 

 
July 9 

6th Sunday after 
Pentecost 

 

Gen 24:34-38, 42-49, 

58-67 

Ps 45:10-17 or PS 72 

(UMH 795) 

Rom 7:15-25a 

Matt 11:16-19, 25-30 

 
July 16 

7th Sunday after 
Pentecost 

 

Gen 25:19-34 

Ps 119:105-112 or Ps 25  

(UMH 756)  

Rom 8:1-11 

Matt 13:1-9, 18-23 

 
July 23 

8th Sunday after 
Pentecost 

 

Gen 28:10-19a 

Ps 139:1-12, 23-24  

 UMH (854)  

Rom 8:12-25 

Matt 13:24-30, 36-43 
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Lections 

 
August 6 

10th Sunday  
after Pentecost 

 

Gen 32:22-31 

Ps 17:1-7, 15 (UMH 749)  

Rom 9:1-5 

Matt 14:13-21 

 
August 13 

11th Sunday after 
Pentecost 

 

Gen 37:1-4, 12-28 

Ps 105:1-6, 16-22, 45b 

(UMH 828) 

Rom 10:5-15 

Matt 14:22-33 

 
August 20 

12th Sunday after 
Pentecost 

 

Gen 45:1-15 

Ps 133(UMH 850)  

Rom 11:1-2a, 29-32 

Matt 15(10-20), 21-28 

 
August 27 

13 Sunday after 
Pentecost 

 

Exod 1:8-2:10 

Ps 124  UMH (846)  

Rom 12:1-8 

Matt 16:13-20 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  



 
Ongoing Missions: 

 

 

The Food Pantry  
is open on the  

1st  & 3rd Tuesday  
of the month  

(except holidays) 
from 3:00 – 5:00 pm 
 

 

 
 
 

Support Groups: 
 

Narcotics Anonymous  
Mondays - 7:00 pm  

Thursdays -7:30 p.m. 
in Fellowship Hall 

 
Alcoholics Anonymous 

Tuesdays – 6:30 &  

8:30 p.m. 

Fridays – 8:00 p.m. 

 

 

Please call our  
church office at  

631-588-5856 for 
further information. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

       
 
 

 



 
 
 

Martha’s Place  
 

Thrift Shop 
 

631-981-9749 
 
 

Hours: 
 

Mondays 
10 am – 2 pm 

 
Tuesdays 

10 am – 2 pm 
 

Fridays 
10 am – 2 pm 

 
Saturdays 

10 am – 2 pm 
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These names are offered each month.  It is an opportunity to 

extend to our friends and loved ones the love of Christ on 

these special days, and to express our thanks for the gift of 

their presence in our midst. 

If you would like to be on our birthday list, please call the 

church office at (631) 588-5856 and we will gladly add your 

name. 

July 
     6    Susan Campbell 
     7    Gregory Olivotti, Sr. 
     7    Joan Schmidt 
     8    Maureen Mitchell 
     10   Joseph Fabbio 
     13   Sarah Clukey 
     14   Wendy Duffy 
     15    Emily Eger 
     15    Lily Bedell 
     23   Taralynn Subbiondo 
     23    Oliver Sinclair 
     24    Leanne Preddice Strom 
     25    Lisa Pyne 
     25    Charles Pyne 
     26    Jeffrey Almonaitis 
     27    Cathy Barta 
     27    Sue Preddice 
     28    Henry Tom 
     30    Sean Neenan 
     31    Nicole Kohout 

August 
      8     John Paynter 
      15    Richard Campbell 
      18     Debra Schild 
      25     Darby Clark 
      26     Shane Drisgula 
      30     Kelly Paul 
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Greetings from the Education work area, 

     I hope everyone is enjoying summer. It is a time of renewal and re-

tool for our education 

workers.  

     We honored all of our volunteers during our Worship Service on June 

11th. It was Nettie Baker and children and youth Sunday. Our children 

led the service with beautiful music and wonderful speakers and ushers. 

It is always a pleasure to feature our children and youth during this 

special service.  

     We will resume all of our programs in September. Meanwhile we hope 

everyone will make it to church when possible, be safe when traveling, 

and enjoy some unscheduled, less busy, family time. 

     The education work area will meet this summer on July 20, 2023 at 

7:00 P.M. We will be planning our programs and making our calendar. It is 

important that all program areas are represented. I look forward to 

seeing all of our volunteer workers at that time. 

     Meanwhile, I hope to see many of you at our summer worship services. 

Look for Christmas in July! 
 

Sue Preddice 

Education Chair 
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Please notify the church office of any 

telephone number, address or email address 

changes so that we may update our files.   
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The flowers on the altar are available to purchase each 
week in honor or in memory of loved ones.  Please call 
the church office at 631-588-5856 to make 
arrangements.  
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The United Methodist Men concluded their fiscal year with 

a breakfast at the Airport Diner in June. There was 

good conversation with lots of humor sprinkled in.  
 

We will be taking July and August off however, planning for 

next year is in the works. We pray all will have a relaxing 

summer and continue to do God’s work.  

 

Dennis Subbiondo 

President UMM 

 

 

 
We had a fun evening of fellowship in June!  Thanks to everyone 
who helped and participated! 
 
During the month of July WE are responsible for providing for 
Sunday morning coffee hour....please sign up to help! 
 
Our next meetings will be: 
 
September 18 @ 7pm -we hope to have a guest speaker.... 
October 16 @ 7pm -selling pumpkins.... 
November 13 
December 11 -Christmas Party 
 
There will be signup sheets in the hallway to sign up for hostesses 
for the Fall meetings... 
 
Thank you,  
 
Tessa Tom and Barb Colucci 
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Our 2023 Missions Book has been emailed 

to the congregation. If you would like a 

printed copy, please call the office or 

send an email to Abby@umclr.com.   

 

We ask for a donation of $10 to cover 

the cost of printing. 
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“We make a living by what we get. We make a 
life by what we give.” 

 

                                          Winston Churchill   
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“Volunteers don’t get paid, not because they’re 
worthless, but because they’re priceless.”  

 

                                                                            Sherry Anderson 
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PASTORAL CARE COVERAGE 

 

Rev. Prince Donkor, pastor of St. James UMC and Ghana Lucien 

Memorial UMC in Kings Park, is on call for me during my days away in 

the month of July: July 10-14 (writing retreat) and July 24-31 (vacation 

days.) 

 

In the event of a pastoral emergency, our members are invited to call 

Rev. Donkor at 917-733-8989. He would be glad to be of assistance to 

you through a phone call, prayer, or hospital visit. 

 

If for any reason he is not available because of unforeseen circumstance 

or conflict of schedule, you may call one of our Cooperative Parish 

Coordinators, Rev. Chuck Van Houten (631-751-0574 days or 631-413-

0911 evenings or as backup) or Rev. Sharon Pizzo 631-473-4734 

(church) to alert them to the need, and they will make sure one of the 

clergy can provide you with support. We work as a team and no one 

should feel alone and struggling while I am away for spiritual enrichment 

and refreshment. Prayers for God's blessings for all of us during this 

summer season. 

 

Pastor Karen 

_________________________________________________________ 

 
Dear Church Family, 
Bill and I wish to express our gratitude for all the 
love and support we have felt from you as we grieve 
Jim’s death.  
 

The beautiful flowers that were sent, your prayers, 
cards, calls and texts have comforted us greatly. 
Thank you so much for helping to lift our spirits.  
 
 

With much love, 
Cathy and Bill Mitchell  
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PRAYER FOR SUMMERTIME 
 

Loving God, Creator of all times and places, we 
thank you for the gift of summertime, the days 
of light, warmth and leisure. 
 
Thank you for the beauty that surrounds us 
everywhere we look: the multi-colored flowers, 
the deep blue of the sky, the tranquil surface of 
lakes, the laughter of children at play, people 
strolling in parks, families gathered around 
picnic tables and the more time to spend with 
family and friends. 
 
As we open our eyes and ears to the landscape 
of nature and people, open our hearts to receive 
all as gift. Give us that insight to see you as the 
Divine Artist. Help us to realize and appreciate 
that you are laboring to keep all in existence. 
Warm our souls with the awareness of your 
presence. 
 
Let all the gifts we enjoy this summer deepen 
our awareness of your love so that we may 
share this with others and enjoy a summertime 
of re-creation. 
 
AMEN 

 



 
 


